
Giorgi Khojevanishvili held the first meeting of the
Consultative Council Today 
05 September 2018

Today the consultative council meeting was held at the Governor’s administration. The focus was on the
current project in 2018 in the region which is under the implementation and is financed from the fund of
development of the mountainous settlements. The Consultative Council also discussed the issue of
coordination of emergency situations and reconstructing of the building of emergency medical district
service, which will be built in Gori and it will be financed from the fund of the projects under the
implementation in the region. In this connection Avtandil Talakvadze, Director of the Coordination of
Emergency Situations and Emergency Assistance Centre at the Ministry of Health Care attended the
meeting. According to Talakvadze Emergency Medical Aids Service of Gori and an emergency
ambulance which will serve for the region,  will be located at the same building as well.

The Regional Consultative Council of the State Representative Governor of Shida Kartli will meet once
in three months.
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